
 

COVID-19 Hybrid Model - Building Schedule Overview (Fall 2020) 
 
OIP 
OIP is already a half-day program.  So, when the District returns to a hybrid model, OIP will 
resume in-person.  ​ ​OIP Schedule  
 
MHS 
Moreland will continue to implement the North (PM) cohort (8-10:30) and  South (AM) cohort 
(1-3:30) schedule. Other than the potential of an occasional remote elective,​ ​the current 
schedule will continue​ ​when the District makes the transition to the hybrid model. 
 
We are aware of concerns related to the possibility that reconfiguring staff to accommodate both 
in-person and remote learners may result in some students needing to change home room 
teachers, particularly in grades K-3. While this is possible, we will accommodate teachers and 
parents as much as possible to minimize this occurrence. If this occurs, please know that our 
teachers will work together to make this as smooth as possible, making your child feel welcome. 
 
This will not be known until we have a total count from the Revised 2020-2021 Registration 
Form responses tallies. Please stay in touch with Mrs. Tuttle as concerns arise. 
 
BMS 
Brady will continue with the current bell schedule​. However, using video conferencing via 
Zoom or Google Meets, students in the cohorts will be connected synchronously whether at 
home or in-person. Therefore, original concerns over lost instructional time in the event of 
transitioning to the hybrid model have been addressed.  The South (originally AM) cohort 
students will be in-person while their North (originally PM) cohort classmates at home join 
remotely, and vice-versa in the afternoon, with the North cohort in-person and the South 
classmates joining remotely. This will allow lessons to be delivered in a split block of 
instructional time, with the extended mid day break still in place for lunch and personalized 
learning time. Students whose parents elect remote learning will continue as they currently do. 
 
OHS 
The high school will continue with​ ​a lengthened version of the current schedule​. The school 
day will be lengthened to align with the District start & end times as well as to increase 
instructional time. Using video conferencing via Zoom or Google Meets, students in the cohorts 
will be connected synchronously whether at home or in-person. Furthermore, to address 
concerns that older students may be likely to contract and transmit COVID-19 more readily than 
younger students, the OHS cohorts will attend weekly instead of daily. So, the South (originally 
AM) cohort of students will attend ​a week of full days​ while their North (originally PM) 
classmates join them from home via video conferencing. Then, the following week, the North 
cohort will attend a full week in-person while the South classmates sign in from home. This will 
limit exposure to half of the students on any given week at OHS. Students who remain in 
Remote learning will attend their classes all from home, following the slightly lengthened 
schedule.  
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